From: <u>Joy Jefferys</u>
To: <u>Gary Cockram</u>

Subject: FW: Bath Package Project Board - 18th June

Date: 23 April 2010 15:19:44

From: Lesley Putt

Sent: 17 May 2007 15:59

To: xxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx; Colin.Medus@n-somerset.gov.uk;

Richard Long; richard rawlinson; simon cursio; Steve Froggatt

Subject: Bath Package Project Board - 18th June

Could you all please note that as agreed at the meeting this afternoon the next project board will be held on the 18th June at 2.00 pm. The meeting will be in Room 10 at Riverside.

An agenda and papers will be circulated nearer the date.

Regards